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February 24,1994 EBASCO Division -

!

( Mr. Leif J. Norrholm, Chief
t Vendor Inspection Branch

Division of Reactor Inspection
and Licensee Performance
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission ,

Washington, DC 20555
,

SUBJECT: DISPOSITION OF ERROR NOTICES RECEIVED FROM
BOEING COMPUTER SERVICES

Ref: 1. NRC letter,' Docket No. 99900505 dated December 16, 1993, same subject
,

| 2. My letter dated January 31,1994 requesting 45 day extension

Dear Mr. Norrholm:

We have completed our review on all safety related applications of software provided by Boeing
Computer Services (BCS). The only project where we used this software was our use of the
BCS version of GT STRUDL on Carolina Power and Light's (CP&L) H.B. Robinson Plant.
The software was used on the 79-14 program for the Steam Generator Replacement. CP&L has
been notified of this application by letter today.

Our user records are available for your examination in our offices at Two World Trade Center,
New York, NY, if you so desire.

Thank you for your assistance and ifI can be of further assistance, please call me at ;

(404) 662-2027.
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C. T. Bran t
Vice President
Quality Assurance

.'. 0 0 0 f f
~

D ' '|O9403070027 940224 5
PDR QA999 EECRAY g
99900505 PDR n

|
-. , , - - . . - . .- .. - - . - , . . . . - . . , - . - . . - . . - . - - - . . . - . . - . - -


